
RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 11th January 2021 

 

Remote Teaching and Learning Plan 

The Board approved the RETNS Remote Teaching and Learning Plan.  This plan was 
developed in accordance with the National Framework for Living with COVID-19 and 
following a consultation process with children, staff and parents and guardians in October 
2020.  The Board is grateful to all those who participated in this process.   

 

Outdoor Development Project 

The RETNS Development Committee outlined a proposal to commence work on the first 
phase of the outdoor development project during the summer break in 2021.  This will 
involve the installation of new doors in three classrooms and the staffroom to better 
facilitate outdoor teaching.   

The Board approved the appointment of a sub-committee to plan and manage all elements 
of this project including planning, fundraising and procurement of a contractor.  Details of 
this project will be communicated to the school community in due course.   

 

 

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality are not 
included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 8th February 2021.    


